
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nominations are now open for The Bolton News’ Education Awards.  

The annual awards are designed to celebrate all that is good in the 
borough’s school.  

This year there are 13 award categories – recognising pupils, teachers, 
support workers and many more – with Bolton Council proudly 
sponsoring Secondary Teacher of the Year and Primary Teacher of the 
Year.  

The awards ceremony is always a fantastic inspiring celebration.  

For more information and to make a nomination visit 
https://www.theboltonnews.co.uk/educationawards/ 

 

 

 

 

The Bolton News is proud to be launching its fifth annual Education Awards, 
following on from our 2018 event which proved to be a huge success.  Bolton 
is a beacon of education and learning with exceptional nurseries, schools, 
colleges and other learning providers. These 2019 awards will recognise and 
celebrate the hard work, achievements, passion and dedication of students, 
teachers, support staff and all those who contribute their time and effort into 
the invaluable education and training of our children.  

Our readers have until October 21 to nominate individuals or schools for each 
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Key Dates 
Thursday 10th October – Harvest 
Assembly 
Thursday 17th October – School & 
Nursery close for half-term  
Monday 28th October – School & 
Nursery re-open 
Tuesday 5th November – Pudsey 
visiting school and nursery 
 

Head Teacher Award 
Well done to the children who have 
received the Head Teacher Award this 
week:- 

     

Adyan – Year 1     Safaa – Year 1 

Uzair – Year 2 
 

Note from the Head teacher 
 

 

Can your child/ren remember the Brownlow Fold school rules? 
Please  
 

 I will listen carefully and speak politely to others.  
 I will move quietly and sensibly around school.  
 I will follow instructions. 
 I will be kind and helpful.  
 I will always try my best. 

 

Mrs J Cheung 
Head teacher 
 

Star of the week 
Every week staff choose ‘Stars of the week’ 
from every class. This may be because they 
have been working extremely hard, 
demonstrating excellent manners or they 
have tried their best. Can your child explain 
to you why they have been chosen to be 
the ‘Star of the week?’ 

 
Class Pupil/s 

Bees Mahnoor 

Bears Eilanfa 

Birds Ziyad 

Reception Khadeeja 

Year One Bethany 

Year Two Sumayah 

Year Three Raeesa 

Year Four Amaya 

Year Five Hajra 

Year Six Maryam 

 

Vote for Brownlow Fold 



 

Class Update 
The children in Year 2 have settled into their new classroom nicely. They 
have been learning many different things linked to their theme, China. 
They have completed many pieces of fabulous writing including fact files, 
instructions, recipes and stories. They have written their names in Chinese 
and made Chinese lanterns. They have also made Chinese food and tasted 
it. They still have a lot to learn over the next 2 weeks but are all trying 
their hardest to complete all of their work.  
 

 
                                             

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Growth Mindset 
 
 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

 
 

 

Brownlow Fold Attendance Target 
 

 

95.5% 
 

 

 

 

 

Ofsted say: 

Attendance Judgement 

Above 96% High 

95.1% - 96% Above Average 

94% - 95% Average 

Below 94% Low 

 

Class  

Reception 83.5% 

Year One 100% 

Year Two 96.6% 

Year Three 97.9% 

Year Four 96.6% 

Year Five 95.3% 

Year Six 98.1% 

 

Cross Country Report 

 
Well done to the children who took park in 
the Bolton Cross Country League over the last 
few weeks and although we didn’t finish in 
the top 3, we have climbed up the table week 
on week, showing determination to improve 
and resilience to keep going, even though 
running in mud and rain is tough. Mrs 
Clarkson is extremely proud of all the pupils 
who represented the school and looks 
forward to welcoming even more children to 
the club in the future. 
 
If you have a talent for running or simply 
enjoy it, why not head down to Horwich 
Harriers at Bolton Arena, 6pm – 7pm on 
Friday evenings. The cost is £2.50 per session. 
For further information: 
www.horwichrmiharriers.co.uk 

 

http://www.horwichrmiharriers.co.uk/

